Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th August, 1938,

Dear Sir,

i duly received your letter of the 2nd instant
with enclosure respecting the steamer "RUMORE" and mAYy say
that, in the circumstances, the matter was taken up direct
With the Doard of Trade in this Ci Te

As a result of the representations made the Board
have declded that a letter shall be addressed by them to
this 0ffice requesting permission for ir. Green, their
Surveyor at your port, to examine the plans and reports
of the vessel in possession of this Soclety, but up to the
present, no communication has been recelived from them.

I think 1t well to add for vyour Information that
the Board of Trade officials stated they were most anxious
to take the procedure which would meet the wishes of this
Soclety,and thms expedite the collection of the information

4

for the Enquiry,
amy, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

The Secretary,
Clerk to6 the
GLASGOV , Class! "ication Committee,.




